
From: Jeremy Glen  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:56 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Please keep the fiduciary rule! 
 
I think it is shocking that investment advisers are not required to look out for the best interests of 
their clients - clients who are trusting them with their money (often life savings).  
 
It is remarkable that this change was not made years ago - please do not throw it away now! 
 
Jeremy Glen 
 


